
 
 

June 20, 2025 
 
Brothers and Sisters,  
 
Today, our new TWU 555 website went live at twu555.org. One of the 
goals for our Communications Committee was to develop a website that 
allows for our union to own the intellectual property, have full control over 
the website framework, and have the flexibility to create a better user 
experience for our members on a variety of devices. It is also a priority for 
our local to have a union website developed and managed by union 
members.   
  
With the launch of any product, there will be some areas that need 
improvement and along with feedback from the membership, we are 
confident that it will continue to evolve into a significant improvement 
from what has been offered in the past.  
  
We appreciate any feedback or questions that you may have 
at communications@twu555.org, and look forward to serving the 
membership in this manner.  
 
In Solidarity,  
 
TWU Local 555 Communications Committee  
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